

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Townsend Building
401 Federal Street Suite 2
Dover, Delaware 19901-3639
DOE WEBSITE: http://www.doe.k12.de.us

Steven H. Godowsky Secretary of Education Voice: (302) 735-4000 FAX: (302) 739-4654

May 13, 2016

Jennifer Adams 100 Campus Drive Room 109 Science & Engineering Technology Bldg Dover, DE 19904

Dear Jennifer,

On behalf of Delaware HOSA, students, advisors, and the HOSA management team, thank you for serving as a judge for our 2016 State Leadership Conference. Events such as this provide our students with the opportunity to apply the academic, technical and leadership skills acquired through Health Science education programs. Your continued support is valued and appreciated by all!

Students receiving awards in the competition held at the state level qualify to compete at the HOSA International Leadership Conference to be held June 22-25, 2016, in Nashville, Tennessee. Thanks to your efforts, over 60 enthusiastic students will be representing Delaware during this event. They will be joining other HOSA members from across the country and around the world to compete, attend workshops, and participate in special events!

Thank you for your time, expertise, and commitment to our Delaware HOSA students. Your contributions helped make this year's State Leadership Conference a great success and will assist our students in preparing for not only the HOSA International Leadership Conference, but also their future careers in healthcare!

Sincerely,

Pagy O. Enden

Peg Enslen, State Advisor

HOSA-Future Health Professionals